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20th November 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Last Reminder for Christmas Performance Tickets 
Please order your tickets before 3pm on Wednesday 22nd November by using the link sent out to you via email on 
Friday 10th November. Please ensure that you have ordered your tickets by the 22nd as these will be allocated on 
Thursday 23rd November, after which time I will not be able to guarantee that further tickets will be available. Thank 
you. 
 
Christmas Lunch 
The link to order your child’s Christmas Lunch for Tuesday 19th December has been sent out this morning. If your child 
normally has a packed lunch but would like a Christmas Lunch on this day, please complete the link as follows and 
make your payment through Parentpay:   
 
Monday: Child not in School 
Tuesday: Choose either a Christmas Lunch or a Vegetarian Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday: Child not in School 
Thursday: Child not in School 
Friday:  Child not in School 
 
Children who usually have a school lunch should complete the order form with their usual choices. 
 
If your child will not be in Nursery on Tuesday 19th and would like to have a Christmas lunch, do please email to confirm 
attendance. He/she should arrive at 12 noon and should then be collected at 3pm. Please also complete the meal 
order form and pay for the additional lunch through Parentpay. 
 
Christmas Pantomime 
If you have not already done so, could you please make your payment through Parentpay for your child’s Pantomime 
visit as soon as possible. If you have any problems with this payment, please see me in confidence by the end of this 
week. Thank you. 
 
 
 



 
Friends of St Norbert’s Sparkly Disco 
Please find attached details of this year’s Sparkly Disco and the ticket order form. Please either return the form to the 
school office or email your requirements to the admin email address if you are unable to print off the form. Tickets 
will be allocated on a ‘first-come, first-served’ basis. Thank you. 
 
Christmas Parties 
The Christmas parties for the children in Nursery, Reception and Class 3 will take place on the afternoon of Monday 
18th December. If your Nursery child does not attend on a Monday afternoon, they are also invited to attend. Children 
should arrive at 12 midday for the afternoon session wearing their party clothes. Children staying for the afternoon 
should bring their party clothes to wear after the morning session. 
 

Classes 4 and 5 will have their party on the afternoon of Wednesday 20th December. Children may bring in party clothes 
to wear. 

 
Advent Mass 
Advent Mass will take place on Wednesday 20th December at 10.30am. Please do consider sending your child with a 
small amount of change for the collection if you are able to. All friends and families are welcome to join us in church. 
Thank you. 
 
Class 5 Visit to Crucial Crew – Children in Class 5 Only 
Please see attached a separate letter for the children in Class 5 only regarding their visit to Crucial Crew on 16th January.  
Please find the link to give your permission on the email accompanying this letter. Thank you. 
 
Goldstar Out of School Club  
Out of School Club will not be open on Thursday 21st December - the last day of this school term - so please do not 
book your child into the Out of School Club on this day. Breakfast Club will be open as usual. Thank you. 
 
Term Dates for 2024-2025 
Please find attached our Term Dates for 2024 – 2025. Please note that to accommodate a whole-Trust Inset Day on 
14th February, children will return to school on Tuesday 3rd September 2024, one day earlier than the date publicised 
on the North Lincolnshire Council website. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson  


